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From the Principal
MR. HEINOLD

Happy Spring!

After we return from break, we will have a little bit of time before

entering into the ILEARN testing window for our students in Grades 3-

5. It is important for students during this time that they get plenty of

rest, eat good meals, and get lots of encouragement to show what

they know!

We also have many opportunities early in the month for families to

continue to get involved in the happenings at Prairie View

Elementary. From the monthly PTO meeting to our semi-annual Title

1 family event,  we invite all of our families to  stay involved in the

Bobcat community!

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out. Go Bobcats! 

justinheinold@npusc.k12.in.us or 219-778-9388 

4/2-4/10 - SPRING BREAK

4/11 - PTO MEETING @ 3:30PM (PV
LIBRARY)

4/12 - MATH BOWL COMPETITION @
4:00PM (@ WALKERTON ELEMENTARY)

4/12 - TITLE 1 FAMILY NIGHT @ 5:30PM 

4/13 - STUDENT COUNCIL @ 7:30AM

4/13 - ALL PRO DAD'S @ 7:30AM

4/13 - PV SPRING PICTURE DAY

4/13 - PLC/RTI PRESENTATION @ 6:00PM
(PV LIBRARY)

4/14 - YOUNG ASTRONAUTS @ 3:15PM 

4/15 - GOOD FRIDAY - NO SCHOOL

4/18-5/3- ILEARN TESTING WINDOW FOR
GRADES 3-5

4/27 - STUDENT COUNCIL @ 7:30AM 

4/28 - YOUNG ASTRONAUTS @ 3:15PM

Important Dates to Know:
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Information from Around the Prairie

From the PTO

PTO Board nominations will be submitted at the April

PTO meeting. We have open positions for Vice President

and  Secretary, but all nominations are welcome. All

interested parties should attend.

Be sure to join us at the next meeting for more

information and to be a part of the community that

continues to seek ways to support and celebrate our

students.  You may always contact the PTO Board at

PTOPVE@gmail.com for more information.

Dr. White PLC/RTI Building Presentation

On Wednesday, April 13th at 6:00pm in the PV library, Dr.

White will be hosting an informative meeting regarding

the Professional Learning Community process that

NPUSC is invested in to ensure high levels or learning for

all students. There will be additional information that

evening from PV staff members about the effects of the

process for teaching and for implementing interventions

to assist in meeting specific student needs. 

Title 1 Family Night

This month, we are having a Title 1 Family Night. We are

inviting all of our families to come and enjoy some time

together. There will be games, snacks, and a great time to

hopefully learn something new!

As a Title 1 school, Prairie View receives federally funded

financial assistance that gives additional instructional

services and opportunities to students who are identified

academically at risk. By having family events such as

these, we can provide opportunities to connect families

and the school community beyond the walls of the

classroom! 

ILEARN

All of our 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders will be taking this

Indiana assessment during the weeks of April 18th-May

13th.  This assessment will help us identify areas of

strengths and focus for the following year. We will be

encouraging all of our students to get plenty of rest, have

a good breakfast, and be prepared to show us what they

know!

Above: First grade students
practicing with Mr. Truster for
their Spring Concert.

Right: Mrs. Jack
sharing food
service
information to
our incoming
families during
Kindergarten
Round-Up. 


